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Monday 30th September 2024 

Dear Families 

Communications 

 

Currently we send out letters electronically via email and paper copies via bookbag.   

We would like to review the sending of paper copies.  There is an environmental cost 

of using paper and ink.  There is an economic cost of paper and printing.  Some 

parents have told us that receiving communications by multiple methods is confusing.   

 

There are three options we are considering: 

1. No paper copies – communications will be sent by email only 

2. Paper copies of everything - no change 

3. Paper copies of the newsletter only – all other letters will be by email only 

 

To be most efficient, we are seeking to use one solution for all families, and will go with 

the majority, so please let us know your preference via email by the end of 

Wednesday.   

 

Many thanks 

The St Levan Team 


